
2. CANTERBURY DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD

Nancy Stewart and Jane Cartwright from the Canterbury District Health Board summarised the
feedback received in the consultation process for the Health Board’s draft Strategic Plan.

The information was received.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


